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										3rd May 2022
Dear Parents,
This week is Active Week. We have a lot of activities planned. The children also have Active Homework. We welcome our new pupil, Ashley Justin into First Class.

Green Schools
 We had our last Cycle Training session on Tuesday. Thanks to Mrs. O’ Loughlin for organising this as part of our Green Schools Programme. We will receive our Fourth Green Flag (Travel Flag) on May 25th in an online ceremony and we are hoping to raise the flag later that day. More details to follow.

Liam McCarthy Cup
The Liam McCarthy Cup will visit the school on this Thursday, May 5th at 10.30. All are welcome to call to the school for photos with the cup. All students are asked to wear green for this occasion.
 
Hurling Coaching
This Friday will be the last week of hurling coaching this. Please bring a hurley and helmet if you have them.

Seanós Dancing
Dancing with Pat O’ Dea will continue on Friday.

Fun & Fitness
Fun & Fitness with School Fitness Ireland will begin this Thursday, 5th May for five weeks.

School Closures
[bookmark: _GoBack]The school will be closed on Monday, 2nd May for the Bank Holiday and Friday 3rd June and Monday 6th June.  The list of closures and other information can be found on our school website: www.kilteelyns.ie
Confirmation
Fifth Class will receive their Confirmation on Wednesday, 18th May at 11am from Archbishop Kieran O’ Reilly. School will continue as usual for all other classes.

School Tour
It is hoped to go to Fota Wildlife Park on Friday, June 17th. More details to follow.

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation,
Sarah Jones
